
 

 

Ref. No.: UOBAM(M)/2021/PDMC/130 
 
Date: 6 August 2021 
 
Dear Investor, 
 
RE: United Global Healthcare Fund (“Fund”) 
- Issuance of Prospectus of the Fund dated 6 August 2021 (“Prospectus”) 
-  Issuance of Product Highlights Sheet of the Fund dated 6 August 2021 (“Product Highlights 

Sheet”) 

 

 
Thank you for investing in the United Global Healthcare Fund. 
 
We wish to inform you that the renewal of the Fund’s prospectus has been registered with the Securities 
Commission Malaysia and the Prospectus is issued. 
 
Please note that the Prospectus and Product Highlights Sheet are available on our website at 
http://www.uobam.com.my/our-funds/allfunds.page from 6 August 2021. 
 
Should you have any enquiries, please email us at UOBAMCustomerCareMY@uobgroup.com. 
 
We look forward to your continuous support. 
 
Thank you. 

 
 
 

Yours sincerely, 
Lim Suet Ling 
Executive Director/ Chief Executive Officer 
for UOB Asset Management (Malaysia) Berhad 
 

 
This letter is computer-generated; signature is not required. 

 
 


